
Gospel Trick Shot Newsletter April 2022 
 
Dear Gospel Trick Shot Friends: 
 
Gospel Trick Shot continues to expand around the world and you are part of it all!  Please check our calendar items 
to pray for and thanks again for your continued prayers and support!   
 
For donations, please send your tax-deductible check made payable to: GTS, P.O. Box 313, Hawthorne, NJ 07507. 
For a specific outreach put the name in memo section of the check or PayPal text box. 
 
*** PayPal please go to the link directly below at: 
 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=3FDVS4LP82BXN 
 
Thanks, Steve Lillis, President and Founder www.gospeltrickshot.org 
 
GTS News April 2022 News by Steve Lillis 
 
GTS Florida Tour Recap 
  
Africa Report and Update  
 
GTS Las Vegas and Arizona Recap 
 
GTS Florida Tour Recap – A Gospel Trick Shot RACK Team of seven including Tom “Dr. Cue” Rossman who flew in for 
the first week performed 15 GTS shows in late February early March over a two-week period in 12 cities in Florida as 
far South as West Palm Beach and as far North as the Georgia state line in Live Oak above Ocala.  The venues 
included community centers, senior centers, pool rooms, Sheriff’s Boys Ranch, Salvation Army facility, and the Omni 
Orlando Resort at an NCS retreat. The team was stationed for the most part in central Florida Lake Wales and 
Sebring area and broke up into two teams with two drivers to get the job done.  There were 26 people who decided 
to follow Christ that we know about at the presentations with many more looking online on our Facebook live 
pages.  The team helped launch three Bible studies with two in community centers in mobile home parks and one in 
a local pool room.  The studies are already underway!  Additionally, two churches Tower Lakes Chapel in Lake Wales 
and His For Life Ministries in Sebring partnered with us for support and follow-up.  Special thanks to those two 
churches and all the people involved in the outreach for their special help and precious financial support.  GTS team 
member, friend, and helper Mike Massey along with other team members are in Sebring now ministering in that 
area in the month of April!  To God be the glory great things he has done!   
 
Africa Report and Update – A water well was dug and a roof was repaired at an orphanage in Lusaka, Zambia with 
the help of GTS and partners.  The pastor there would like to start a billiard table manufacturing company so there 
can be employment opportunities with a revenue stream.  Gospel Trick Shot is planning to take a team over there 
hopefully in the fall to help get this started using the BAM (Business as Mission) model of ministry.  A partner church 
reports that we had two salvations around the pool table in Bindura, Zimbabwe.  Please pray and ask God how you 
can help!   
 
GTS Las Vegas and Arizona Recap – A GTS team of seven met in Las Vegas in late March for the U.S. Pro Billiard 
Series Alfa Las Vegas Open 10-Ball alongside of the BCAPL World Amateur Championships.  Steve Lillis competed in 
the pro event and did GTS shows in vendor booths all at the Rio Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas, NV.  Then Steve and 
his brother-in-law Michael Curl headed down the road to Wickenburg, Arizona for another week of outreach while 
the rest of the GTS team stayed behind in Las Vegas to minister at the Rio for another week.     



 
Steve Lillis and Michael Curl partnered with the Community Alliance Church in Wickenburg, AZ and did five Gospel 
Trick Shot shows in the Wickenburg area along with videoing three future Gospel Trick Shots at the Wickenburg 
Ranch House to be published in the national online billiard magazine called “The Buzz” with a worldwide circulation 
in the thousands.  Steve was also the featured speaker at a Thursday morning Christian men’s breakfast meeting in 
downtown Wickenburg.  Venues in the Wickenburg area included two cowboy saloons in town, one Dude Ranch on 
the outskirts of town, with two shows back-to-back at the Wickenburg Ranch House in the community where 
Steve’s sister Janet and brother-in-law Michael Curl reside.  Fifteen different members and some children from the 
Community Alliance Church served as the outreach team at the shows to help with the follow-up as people prayed 
to receive Christ and were invited by invitation cards to attend the church.    
 
Then after a flight cancellation in Phoenix on April 1st, Steve stayed another 3 days in April and did a Sunday 
afternoon Gospel Trick Shot Show at the Bell Recreation Center in Sun City in the Phoenix area.  Many friends and 
family were on hand as Steve has two sisters who live in the Phoenix area along with many GTS partners and friends.  
Steve’s Mom Ellie who was the inspirational founder of Gospel Trick Shot lived the last 20 years of her life in the 
Phoenix area where Steve would often come and minister with GTS.  Our GTS friends, partners, and family members 
living in the Phoenix area helped arrange that GTS show in Sun City where five people prayed publicly to receive 
Christ!  It was obviously God’s plan to cancel that first flight out of Phoenix!  Our GTS family is praising Father God 
for the marvelous leading of the Holy Spirit, for His abundant provision, and for all the special blessings along the 
way as we continue to serve our King Jesus!  Thank you also to all our many friends and partners around the world 
as without you being the hands and feet of Jesus all this would not happen!  Again, to God be ALL the glory! 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Most recent book (2019) “What’s That in Your Hand? God and Pool – The Gospel Trick Shot Story” and the first book 
(2013) “But You Must! The Steve Lillis Story” are available in paperback and as eBooks at:  
 
https://www.amazon.com (just type in the words “Gospel Trick Shot” or “Steve Lillis” to order) 
  
You can also request an autographed copy by email to: 
 
billiards12@hotmail.com 
 
A suggested donation of at least $15 for each book or $25 for both will be shipped postage free in the USA! 


